
 
 
 

BELL BARGAINING REPORT #22 
 

                      
                  
 
Thursday, April 3, 2008 
 
 
 
Sisters and Brothers, 
 
On April 3rd the Bargaining Caucus, comprised of representatives of all Bell 
locals in Ontario and Quebec, met in Ottawa to review Bell’s second final 
offer.   
 
Following that review, the Caucus voted unanimously to recommend that 
members reject Bell’s offer.   
 
The Bargaining Committee will be presenting the offer to members in locals 
over the next two weeks, with the ballots being counted on April 22, 2008.   
 
Details of the offer will be available shortly. 
 
 
Solidarity Works! 
 
 
 
 
Richard Chaumont, National Representative 
Sean Howes, National Representative 
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